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Welcome to the Nundle Community Newsletter We need your news ! 
The Newsletter is in simple format. Articles should be either delivered in hard copy to the TRC Nundle Office, 
or emailed to Gae Sipple: g.sipple@tamworth.nsw.gov.au  
All material must be at Council by the 24th of each month, for the following month’s edition.  

    Nundle Library / Council  Office  
Opening hours 

Nundle Council Office & Library is  opened 10am—2pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday &  

Saturday.   The Office & Library are CLOSED THURSDAY & SUNDAY       Ph 67693109 

Nundle Book Club -Will be held on Wednesday 7th August 2019 at 7.30pm at Nundle  Library. 

 Everyone welcome 

Movie Night@ Nundle Library Movie night will be on Wednesday 21st August 2019 at 7.30pm. Bring your own 

chair and nibbles  For more information about the movies please ring 67693109 during library hours or join our 

Facebook page. 

Out of Hours Returns Box—for library books will be at the Nundle Visitor’s Outlet. If you need to  return books 

outside Nundle Library opening hours just place them in the box and they will be collected by library staff 

Nundle Seed Library– New seeds are available for “borrowing” at Nundle Library . If you are a keen gardener, 

you may also like to contribute non-hybrid seeds to share with the community. 

Nundle Memorial Hall 

The Nundle Hall committee would like to thank people and organisations who have donated to them     

recently to help with the upgrade of the kitchen. The hall committee hopes to include new disabled access 

to the hall along with the new kitchen. Watch this space for updates 

Round one of the 2019/2020 waste voucher trial starts in July 2019. 

All properties in the Tamworth region who currently have kerbside bin collection will receive their first 

2019/2020 waste voucher in early July. The voucher is postcard size and will not be in a envelope so be 

sure to keep your eyes peeled over these couple of weeks. 

Round two is in February and these properties will receive their second voucher at this time. 

Chair Dance & Exercise  

Starting Friday 9th August, 10am to 11am 

A fun way to improve flexibility, strength and vitality using a chair for stability. A social activity especially 

designed for Seniors. Bring a bottle of water and wear comfortable clothing & shoes. No 

previous          experience necessary. $7 per session  

Every week for 8 weeks at Nundle Bowling Club Contact: Kayleen on 0439 723 952 or  

Email: kayleen.deaves@gmail.com 
  

Anglican Church Services Nundle/Woolomin/Dungowan  
Sunday Services in August: 

4th Communion Services Nundle 9am and Dungowan 11am 

11th Family Service Nundle 10am 

18th Communion Service Woolomin 10am 

25th Family Service Nundle 10am 

Any questions to Rev Steve Etherington 0427 280 202 
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2018-19 

January 

 Fund raiser Go for Gold 

Trivia Night– 2019  17th 

January 

 

February 

28th -Rates Installment Due 

 

 

March 

Nundle Country Picnic  

17th March 

Fundraiser Go for Gold 

Bingo Night –29th March 

April 

Go for Gold Chinese Festi-

val 

 

. 

May 

Great Nundle Dog Race  

1st Sunday in May 

(Ph.67693253) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

June 

July 

 

August 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

September 

Nundle CWA Preschool  

Fundraiser 

(ph:67693188)  

 

 

October 

 

 

Nundle Campdraft 

(ph:67693368) 

 

 

November 

  

Nundle CWA Art Show  

(ph: 0429 816 472) 

Nundle Lions Twilight 

Christmas Market  

(ph0438936457 ) 

 

31st—Rates Installment due 

 

December 

Nundle Pool Party 

 

 

 ♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣ 

 

Nundle Catholic Church 

Service - 

St Peters’ 10am on 2nd & 

4th Sunday of month 

Nundle Anglican Church 

Services-    All Saints’ 

Nundle 

9:00am every Sunday 

except 

11am every 3rd    Sunday 

St Mary’s Woolomin 

9am 3rd Sunday of month 

Tamworth Regional Council The Nundle Office & Library is open Mon, Tues, Wed 
& Fri 10am-2pm Sat 10am-2pm(Library Only) Closed Thurs & Sun  

Nundle Office ph:67693 205 or Nundle Library ph: 67693109  For emergencies 
please call 6767 5555.  

Nundle Landfill hours  Wed 1pm-4pm Thurs 9am-12noon & Sunday 9am-12 
noon   

Nundle Heated Pool. ph: 6769 3111 Closed until October.  

GoCo Services 
Rachel from GoCo will be at the Nundle Office of Tamworth     

Regional council every Friday from 10am-3pm 

Look for the GoCo sign on the footpath– call in and have a chat or call 

67603937 or 0427822768 

Laverty Pathology –Wrong number in the last newsletter 

My apologies—the correct number is below 
Laverty Pathology come to Nundle each Thursday for collection of pathology  

samples.  It is essential to make an appointment  if you which to use this service  

 Please phone  0466 933 676  

 Nundle Art Exhibition & Sale                                                 
On again this November 15th, 16th & 17th November                 

Don’t forget the Nundle  Lions Twilight Markets also on 16th November 

Put the dates in your diary! 

Gala Opening Friday night, 15th November starting 7pm. Admission $25.00, this      

includes a champagne supper. Official opening 8pm, followed by the             

presentation of prize winners. Admission Sat 16th & Sun 17th November $5.00                     

Schedule & entry forms available from www.nundle.org.au For more information 

phone 0418 866 072 

Biggest Morning Tea 

Nundle CWA and Nundle Lions would like to thank everyone who      

supported the Biggest Morning Tea—over $600 was raised  to go towards 

cancer research 

Nundle Craft Shop Inc 
Is now stocking award winning honey $8 jar. 100% of honey sales goes back into 

Nundle Community. 

If wondering about the crazy cow knitter, a big thankyou to Leonie 

Wilkes. 

We now have home baked goodies Friday, Saturday and Sunday. 

Christmas in July 

The Hanging Rock Community Hall Committee would like to thank      

everyone who attended their Christmas in July and also special thanks to 

Jenkins Street Guesthouse (Brett and Pip) and their staff, local businesses 

from Nundle and Hanging Rock (who offered gift vouchers and prizes for 

our raffles) and the many volunteers for making the night a huge success 


